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Hertsmere Borough Council (pursuant to arrangement made with Hertfordshire 
County Council) proposes to introduce waiting restrictions and residents parking 
places in Meadow Road and parts of Shenley Road, Borehamwood.  

It is intended that these measures will: 

 Improve road safety. 

 Increase the available provision of residents parking places. 

 Improve the amenity of the road and its surroundings. 

 Improve access to adjacent properties 

 Reduce instances of inappropriate or inconsiderate parking 

The proposals have been developed following consultation with residents, Local and 
County Councillors representing the area, the Highway Authority, Hertfordshire 
Constabulary and all other statutory consultees, taking into account Section 122 of 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
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